Butler, Matthew

From:

Scott Graybeal < graybes@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 21, 2014 8:59 PM

To: Subject: Puco ContactOPSB Wind Turbines

Categories:

Red Category

August 21, 2014

Jeffrey J. Lechak, P. E.

RE:Greenwich Wind Park

Dear Mr. Lechak,

Our family is very concerned about the erection of wind turbines in our community. A proposal is pending before the Ohio Power Siting Board which would allow up to 25 wind turbines to be erected in Greenwich Township.(Docket #13-0990-EL-BGN)

We are upset and concerned about the wind development for many reasons:

- 1. Noise
- 2. Impact on Wildlife
- 3. Property Values
- 4. Safety

RECEIVED-DOCKETING DI

We are in close proximity to Fowler's Woods and we feel that these wind turbines would destroy the wildlife in that area. We were told that the landfill near Fowler's Woods would not affect it. Years later we can see that this is not true. You can see the mountains of trash when you look from the road. It blocks the view of Fowler's Woods. We think that this will be the same with the wind turbines. This is a tranquil rural community and we do not want these wind turbines. This is a beautiful area with many farms and woods that contain wildlife. We want to keep it that way. Our property value will also be affected.

We ask for your support with our concerns.

Sincerely,

Scott & Tonia Graybeal & Family